

WEST VIRGINIA COUNCIL FOR COMMUNITY AND TECHNICAL COLLEGE EDUCATION

Robert L. Brown, Chair · Sarah Armstrong Tucker, Chancellor

January 26, 2018

Dr. Chuck Terrell
President
Eastern West Virginia Community and Technical College
316 Eastern Drive
Moorefield, WV 26836

Dear Dr. Terrell:

At its meeting on January 25, 2018 the West Virginia Council for Community and Technical College Education received and accepted the post-audit follow-up report for the CAS Allied Helath program offered at Eastern West Virginia Community and Technical College.

Sincerely,

Sarah Armstrong Tucker

Chancellor

CC:

Debra Backus, Interim Academic Dean

Mark Stotler, Director of Academic Programming